
The  next  meeting  of  the
coordinators  of  the  DEBSEUz
project was held within the
framework  of  the  Erasmus+
program  of  the  European
Union.
At the meeting, the issues of developing educational plans and
syllabi based on the experience of leading European higher
educational institutions, providing literature and laboratory
equipment, as well as long-term and short-term specific plans
are set.

In addition to the main issues on the agenda of the meeting,
preparation for the seminar scheduled to be held in May of
this year, as well as issues of determining the branches and
topics of the conference planned to be held in September-
October  under  the  responsibility  of  Fergana  Polytechnic
Institute, were also discussed.

We remind you that in the DEBSEUz project of the Erasmus+
program,  Tashkent  University  of  Information  Technologies,
Fergana  Polytechnic  Institute,  National  Research  University
“Tashkent  Institute  of  Irrigation  and  Agricultural
Mechanization Engineers”, Karakalpak State University, Andijan
State  University,  Turin  Polytechnic  University  of  Tashkent
from  our  republic  and  the  Jizzakh  branch  of  the  National
University of Uzbekistan is participating
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